
 

Outcomes from Club Congress 27/28 August 

Once again Yeppoon Congress has concluded with an enjoyable weekend of bridge for 

participants from here and away.  The management committee would like to thank all 

those who took part, and we are pleased to report that many Yeppoon players 

performed very well and took out places in the various sections over the two days. 

Firstly we congratulate Malcolm Saunders, who with his partner Ian Price (Armidale) 

took out top spot on Saturday in the A grade pairs. 

Lesley Halliday and Carolyn Greasley were runners up in B grade pairs.  

Lauren Suchowiecki and Alanna Waugh were runners up in the Novice section.  They 

also received the Maureen Barton Award, given to the novices from our club who 

perform well in Yeppoon Congress. 

On Sunday the teams event was run with Yeppoon players again featuring in the 

placegetters.  Cristel Philp and Alister Monro were in the team with Malcolm Allan & 

Ron Lorraway who placed third in A grade. 

First place in B grade went to the team of Luke Wilson, Penny Johnson, Richard 

Zimmerman & Rosemary Carleton.  Second placegetters in this grade was taken out by 

Carolyn Greasley, Lesley Halliday, Cindy Macintosh & Thomas Peters. 

C grade winners were the team of Michelle Morrissey, Pam Carmody, Valda Corbett & 

Tanya Rayfield. 

Our congratulations to all those who were rewarded for their play and well done to all 

other players who entered and gave their best effort.  Photos (courtesy of Jayne Eatts) 

and results have been uploaded to our club website for perusal. 

The major raffle prize was won by Jill Meilkle.  There were at least six other raffle prizes 

plus lucky spot and session winner prizes awarded over the weekend; thanks to the 

great donations from club members. 

The committee would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who assisted in 

any way to the successful running of Yeppoon Congress 2022.  We look forward to an 

equally enjoyable congress for bridge players in 2023. 
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